
Pamela Ollenberger
212 50 Westland Road
Okotoks, AB

Attention: Mayor Robertson, Councillor Christophers, Councillor Heemeryck, 
Councillor Rockley, Councillor Sands, Councillor Thorn, Councillor Watrin

RE: HUBTOWN BREWERY COMPANY LETTER OF SUPPORT

I am writing to show my full support for Hub Town Brewing Company to be 
accepted into our Community of Okotoks, located at 41 Elizabeth Street, at The 
Boot Hill Gallery. Okotoks needs some diversity within Olde Towne Okotoks.  I 
have been waiting for this business to have the exposure they deserve and to give 
the town something other than the typical business.

I believe Mark and Lisa would be a great fit in our town with their endless passion 
and driven Community spirit.  This business model would be good infusion along 
Elizabeth Street.  The concept is fresh and entertaining, as the residents need more 
options in town. 

I have known Mark and Lisa for a couple of years and I feel confident expressing 
my full support for their acceptance and their business model in my beautiful town 
of Okotoks.

Sincerely,

Pamela O.




